
NEWBURGH ENLARGED CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
PARENT VIRTUAL TOWN HALL

Save the Date
Wednesday, 

January 6, 2020
5:00 p.m.

Superintendent Padilla will discuss plans on 
transitioning back to in-person learning 

after the holidays and covid testing.

Sign-in information will be shared 
prior to the event.


